COMMUNICATION C132

Assunta Ferrante ITEM NO. 4
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca (PUBLIC MEETING)
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 3:58 PM
To: Assunta Ferrante March 1, 2022
Subject: FW: [External] Opposing Vellore Woods High Rise Towers

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 3:58 PM
To: Vanessa Perfetto
Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3
Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] Opposing Vellore Woods High Rise Towers

Hi Vanessa,

Thank you for your email. | completely agree with all your comments. | will NOT be supporting this development in its
current form. | will forward your concerns to our city planners for consideration.

Sincerely,
Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca
905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

From: Vanessa Perfetto

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 9:34 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Opposing Vellore Woods High Rise Towers

Good morning,

| am a resident of the Vellore Woods area who received the notice of the new zoning amendment for 7 High-rise towers
at Major Mackenzie and Weston Road.

I moved into this area one year ago with my husband and two small children. When we decided to buy a new build
home, one of the main reasons why we chose this area was because it is quaint, has beautiful parks and schools nearby
and is a great area to raise a family. We did not build our $1.5 million dollar dream home in a quiet ravine area only to
receive this disappointing notice one year after settling in. A project such as this will cause so much congestion to this
area making the access in and out so difficult. It will also destroy the integrity of our already busy schools trying to keep
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up with so many enrolment applications. As an educator myself, | know that this will greatly impact the kind of
education our children receive and it is simply unjust.

It would be nice for once if the people living in the community are seen and heard instead of these large building
companies who do not think of how these developments destroy beautiful neighbourhoods and the impact they have on
a small residential area.

Regards,

Vanessa Molella

Sent from my iPhone



